
April 27,2010 

Ms. Ann Cole 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee. Florida 32399-0866 

--. 
0 

Re: Northeast Florida Telephone Company 
Non-Basic Rate Increase Filing 

Dear Ms. Cole: 

Enclosed please find the supporting calculations for Northeast Florida Telephone Company non-basic rate 
increase filing. The related tariff changes are being filed concurrently with Ms. Beth Salak, Director of 
the Division of Competitive Markets and Enforcement. 

Northeast Florida Telephone Company considers the information to be proprietary and is filing it under a 
claim of confidential treatment pursuant to Section 364.183, Florida Statutes, and Rule 25-22006(5), 
Florida Administrative Code. One highlighted (confidential ~ not to be disclosed) and two redacted copies 
(available for public inspection) are enclosed per the rule. 

Please acknowledge receipt of this filing by file stamping and returning the additional copy of this letter 
in the self-addressed, stamped envelope provided for this purpose. 

Please contact Amanda Molina at 904-688-0031 if you have any questions regarding this filing. 

Sincerely, 
7 

This claim of mnfidentiality was fie b halfofa 
'telm'forConfidenlial DN 0392g-/$, The 
d o m ~ n t  is in locked storage pending advise on hendling, 
To access a e  material, your name must be on the CASR, 
If undocketed. your division director must pmvide written 
Permission before you can a m S  it. 

Supervisor Revenue Development & Pricing 
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COMMISSIONERS: 
NANCY ARGENZIANO, CHAIRMAN 
LISAPOLAKEDGAR 
NATHAN A. SKOP 
DAVID E. KLEMENT 
BEN A. "STEVE" STEVENS III 

STATE OF FLORIDA 
OFFICE OF COMMISSION CLERK 

ANN COLE 
COMMISSION CLERK 

(850) 413-6770 

ACKNOWLEDGEMENT 

DATE: April 28,2010 

TO: Amanda Molina 

FROM: Diamond Williams, Office of Commission Clerk 

RE: Acknowledgement of Receipt of Confidential Filing 

This will acknowledge receipt of a CONFIDENTIAL DOCUMENT filed in Docket Number 

100000-OT or, if filed in an undocketed matter, concerning Non-basic rate increasinq filing, and 

filed on behalf of Northeast Florida Telephone Company. The document will be maintained in 

locked storage. 

If you have any questions regarding this document, please contact Kim Pefia, Records 

Management Assistant, at (850) 413-6393. 
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